
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Portal Update 

It has been encouraging to see so many parents signing up and using the Sentral Parent 

Portal. This will replace Skoolbag as our way to contact and interact for a range of functions. 

We are currently using it to communicate via the Newsfeed and book Interviews. The 

Skoolbag app will continue to be used for the next 3 weeks (until Friday 19th March).  

During this time, we will endeavour to publish messages to both platforms. The school 

newsletter will also be published on both platforms. Stay tuned for more information 

regarding using the Sentral Parent Portal. If you have questions or are having trouble 

accessing the Portal you can find some information and FAQs 

https://www.sentral.com.au/parents .  

Please note that we will not be using the Parent Portal for payments. We will continue to 

use the current payment/ accounting system.  

You are welcome to contact the school office if you require assistance.  
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